Ministry of Economic Development, Financial Services and Corporate Affairs

Republic of Mauritius

Endorsement Letter

MEDFSCA/TA/20/4/13/8 October 27, 2003

Mrs Rose Gakuba
Resident Representative
UNDP Office

Port Louis

Dear Mrs Gakuba,

UNDP/GEF/PDF-A -Capacity Building for Sustainable Land Management in
Mauritius

The Republic of Mauritius, which has a limited area for development, recognises
its specific vulnerability to land management and, as such places a high priority on
sustainable land management. There is thus, the need to strengthen capacity building at
the local and national levels to arrest and mitigate the adverse externalities of land

degradation through integrated, cross-sectoral approaches implemented through strategic
partnerships.

2. In this context, on behalf of Government of Mauritius, and in my capacity as GEF
Operational Focal Point, I wish to endorse and forward you the "PDF-A for the Capacity
Building for Sustainable Land Management in Mauritius”", to be presented through the

United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) Office to the GEF for consideration
and funding. ’

3. We look forward to your kind consideration in this matter.

Youss sincerely,

G. g So
Director-General
& GEF Operational
Foca] Point
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